
                                             

Sweepstake Kit 
How to play 

1. Choose your 
sweepstake. It can be 
absolutely anything, such 
as a sporting event or 
something relevant to 
your office or group of 
friends.  
 
2. Fill out the boxes 
below with all the 
teams/players/answers 
or equivalent relevant to 
your sweepstake.  
 
3. Cut out the boxes, fold 
them up, and put them in 
an envelope.  
 

4. Ask your colleagues and 
friends to draw at random 
for a suggested price of £3 
to create the prize pot.  
 
5. Make a note of who has 
picked what on the poster 
provided.  
 
6. When the sweepstake 
event is over, award the 
prize money to whoever 
picked the winning entry.  
 
7. We would be grateful to 
receive a donation of half 
of the overall prize 
amount, but the winner is 
free to donate what they 
wish.  
 

8. You can make your 
donation online or 
contact us for a paying in 
slip.  
 
9. After a donation is 
made Victim Support will 
send you a thank you 
certificate to put up in 
your office or residence. 
All you have to do is 
contact us at 
fundraising@victimsupport.

org.uk  and tell us where 
to send it.  
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